Erwin Magbanua

From: Thelma C Rufolo <

Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 4:54 PM

To:Erwin MagbanuaSubject:absence today

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not open attachments unless you can confirm the sender.

PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE **PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON** or to reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov

Hello Erwin,

I hope this email finds you well. I have been sick these last few days. My sons had Covid, and while I don't think I have Covid, I know I'm not feeling well today. I think it's best I stay home to rest and not infect anyone else. Please keep me posted on the meeting.

I do want to inform you that Balboa South is highly interested, as well as several other vendors and business owners. The biggest question is what will it cost to participate and for the competition, what are the prizes/awards, and of course logistics.

Lastly, the Cultural Arts Commission has been invited to attend the tour for the new Chula Vista Entertainment Center. Please let me know if that's a possibility as a group. I'll be missing everyone tonight.

Thank you,

Thelma C. Rufolo